OFFICE of the

PROVOST

Dr. Kuiyuan Li Appointed Dean of the Graduate School

Faculty and Staff,

| am pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Kuiyuan Li as dean of the Graduate
School. Dr. Li has served as interim dean since June 2018.

Dr. Li joined UWF as an Assistant Professor in 1991. Now a Distinguished University
Professor, Li has proven himself a valuable asset to the University. He served as chair of the
Department of Mathematics and Statistics from 2003 to 2012. He has also served as the
Director of the Florida-China Linkage Institute as well as Director of the Confucius Institute.
Please join me in congratulating Dean Li.

Sincerely,

Dr. George Ellenberg
Provost and Senior Vice President

October 25, 2019



